
January 2022 Minutes
Mascotte Charter PTO

Thursday, January 20, 2022 @ 6pm | Meeting called to order by Renee’ Cole @ 6:05 pm

In Attendance:

Board Members: Renee’ Cole, Alex Martin, Ms. Stansell

Teachers: N/A

Parents: N/A

Treasurer's Report:

As of 12/31/2021 $22,891.28

New Business:

1. Approval Minutes for November 2021
a. Motion given by Alex Martin, seconded by Ms. Stansell.

2. 2nd Nine Weeks AR

a. The top three students in 1st to 5th grade rec’d a $10 gift certificate to Plaster Cottage.

Ms. Stansell handed them out the first week back from break. Photos were posted on

the school’s FB page.

3. 2nd Nine Weeks Star

a. Reward incentives were placed in teachers' mailboxes on Wednesday for them to hand

out to students.

4. Request from PE Department

a. Coach C submitted a request for a new soccer goal. Cost for a soccer goal is $549.99. All

four board members voted via email and all were unanimous. It is Aluminum and

weather proof, same size as the current one. Ms. Stansell has given a check to Ms.

McEwen.

5. Booster Online Store

a. We need to decide on a date for the store to be open. Usually it's open for two weeks.

Decided to go with the first two weeks in April. More details to come in the March

meeting.

6. Holiday T-Shirt sales

a. PTO earned $196 from selling shirts during the Christmas Stroll. We had a great turn

out all around.
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7. EduKit School Supply fundraiser

a. PTO would like to offer the school supply fundraiser this year. Ms. Mayhugh asked if

we could table this and come back to it.

8. Discuss Teacher Appreciation Week

a. May 2 - May 6. The Admin Team will be providing lunch one day. The Sunshine

Committee will have snacks available during the week. PTO decided to offer a gift card

like we did last year. Amount of the gift card will be determined at the April PTO

meeting. Need to see what we earn from the Boosterthon. Boosterthon is scheduled for

March.

9. Encourage Amazon smile

10. Encourage families to join FB Group

a. http://www.facebook.com/groups/MascottePTO.

b. Ms. Harris has been helping PTO with encouraging families to join. For this meeting, a

text message was sent out and we had families requesting to join the FB group. This is a

great thing!

Principle Report:

● Intent to Return forms were due last week. It is very important that these forms are
returned. A student could lose their spot at Mascotte Charter.

● Open Enrollment for Kindergarten to 5th grade begins Monday, January, 24 and ends
on February 28.

● Literacy Week begins next week! Read-a-thon kicks on Monday, January 24. Teachers
will send home information. Be on the look-out for it. Ms. Mayhugh has challenged the
students to read a total of 22 million words!

Next Meeting:

Thursday, February 17

Adjourned at 6:38 pmDRAFT
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